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Department of Energy
Savannah River Operatione Cffice
F.0O. Box A
Alken, South Carolina 29802

JAN 11 89

Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair

Citizens Advisory Board

P.O. Box 365

RBarmmwell, SC 29812

Dear Ms. Loadholt: ;

SUBJECT: Savannah River Site (SRS} Citizens Advisory Board (CAB)
Recommendation Number 66 — Department of Energy (DOE) Order 433.1,
Radipactive Waste Management

Thank you for your continued interest in DOE Order 435.1, Radioactive Waste

Management. We are committed to ensuring that DOE gives the Board's comments on .

this document thorough consideration. We are currently working with our Headquarters

office 1o ensure a comprehensive response o your request. As a result, Headquarters

has informed us that they expect to formally respond to the CAB as part of the process

of issuing the order, which is currently projected to occur by the end of February.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me al 803-725-8074.

S, ol

Thomas F. Heenan
Assistant Manager for
AMEP:GBL kdr Environmental Programs

OA-95-013



